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Installation Commander's Proclamation 

Domestic Violence Prevention Month In the Army, October 2001

Our Army Community knows how to prevent domestic violence, and we have been making progress over the years.  But it takes the full support of the entire community to make domestic violence prevention work today and into the future.

I am personally dedicated to the prevention of domestic violence. I depend on all Army families to maintain "Peace At Home" because domestic violence is not an option in today's Army. In fact, I consider prevention of domestic violence one of the key factors in our mission of readiness. 

Consider this.  "Peace At Home" is key to a great career in the Army.  There is no doubt about it.  In the Army, when you choose to marry and think about forming a family, I want you to know you can be both a dedicated soldier and a loving spouse.

Married or not, you need to be a good neighbor.  Support your neighbor.  Domestic violence is not a private affair.  Family Advocacy is there to help, and it is a program under my command. I want you to count on Family Advocacy to support you in maintaining "Peace At Home."

When we succeed in preventing domestic violence, we triumph in many ways: in meeting our mission, in our commitment to build a strong force, and in our requirement that Army families are strong, safe, and secure. 

Join me in the campaign to prevent domestic violence.  Together, we can make a difference in the well being of our families.  Teamwork is not just on the battlefield, it is also key in the battle to build a stronger community and protect our Army families.  
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